WATER
AT YOUR SERVICE

Vanport Townshiss Wunicipal rfathonily
285 RIVER AVENUE
VANPORT, PENNSYLVANIA 15009
(412) 774-2091 o (412) 775-1038

May 23, 1991

Westinghouse Corporation
One Tuscarawas Road
Beaver, PA 15009

Attn: E.F.Farland
Dear Mr. Farland: |

In regards to your correspondence'of May 14, 1991 and in
conjunction with our telecommunication on May 22, 1991 concerning
tower operation sampling.

At the last scheduled Aqthority meeting, your letter was
discussed and the general consensus was that 2 towers will remain
in operation.

This decision is based on lab data which shows during demand
hoore when 3 wells are engaged that the effluent from tower #1
does not meet State or Federal standards.

As for your decision of discontinuing sampling of tower #1
discharges, it would certainly seem logical; however, this matter
would best be discussed with the DER as our involvement in such
matters are limited.

Sihcerely,

David P. Brooks
Superintendent

DPB/d3l

CC: Dept. of Environmental Resources. — C.A. Duritsa
Westinghouse - Pittsburgh R.EsWills
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Westinghouse Distribution and Control : 1 Tuscarawas Road
Electric Corporation Business Unit ‘ Sﬁa :‘e’f 3?3”’?353“3 10008

June 28, 1991

Mr. Dave Hreha

NUS Corporation
Laboratory Services Group
5350 Campbells Run Road
Pittsburgh, PA 15205

Subject: Revised Sampling Procedure
Vanport Stripping Towers

)
Dear Mr. Hreha:

Effective immediately, sampling at tower #1 discharge is to be eliminated
and samples will be taken at tower #1 inlet and tower 2 discharge only. This
change is due to the Municipal Authority's decision to run two towers
continucusly rather than one as per the design.

& Dol o

E.F. Farland, Manager
Works Engineering

cc: (W) Beaver - W.A. Schmidt
(W) Pgh. Gateway ~ R.E. Wills
PADER - C. Duritsa
Vanport Municipal Authority ~ R. Bumiller

HREHA/sS




